

THE SCHOOL RECORD

Minford Local School District September 22, 2006



Highlights of the September 5, 2006, Special Meeting and the September 18, 2006 Regular Meeting of the Minford Local Board of Education

The September 5 Special Meeting was a work session covering the Athletic Complex Project. The only action taken was to change the date of the regular meeting from the 19th to the 18th of September.

The September 18th regular meeting discussion was held concerning a request by a parent concerning plans for industrial arts-type course work and equipment.

In action the Board:

- Recognized and commended the Southern Ohio Correctional Facility for the artwork that was created for the Athletic Sports Project. Warden, Edwin Voorhies, Jr. and Assistant Warden, Larry Greene, were interested in allowing inmates with artistic talent to share that talent with Minford Local School District in putting the logos and banners that will be displayed in the project facilities. Thanks and appreciation to SOCF for their community service.
- Approved faculty for home instruction.

Accepted donations from the following:

Athletic Complex Project

Neal Allen of Erwin Dodson Allen Funeral Home Gampps Dennis and Diana Meade

Payroll Deduction Donations

Dennis Evans	Softball
Jim Parkes	Tennis
Kay Sykes	Landscaping
Bernard Tilley	Track

All donations are appreciated very much.

- Accepted the resignation of Sheree Cordle as a part-time Teacher's Aide.
- Employed several supplemental position personnel and volunteers.
- Employed part-time, as-needed handicapped Student Aides.
- Adjusted the contracts of the following teachers:

Jill Anderson	Bachelors +5
Mariane Barnett	Masters
Tara Estep	Bachelors +5
Jodi Hammond	Masters +15
Lori Rolfe	Masters +15

Congratulations to these teachers for their achievement.

- Employed part-time, as-needed aides for technology.
- Employed Robert Adams as a three hour, part-time, as-needed Custodian.
- Employed Phyllis Donahoe as a regular Day Custodian on a two year contract.
- Employed as home instruction teachers, Susan Arnold and Daniel Grabeman.
- Approved transportation of a handicapped student.
- Adopted the Permanent Annual Appropriations and the Amended Certificate of Estimated Resources for Fiscal Year 2007.

The next regular board meeting will be Tuesday, October 17, 2006, 6:00 p.m. in the High School Media Center.

Athletic Project Donation Payroll Deduction Available

Please contact the Treasurer's office if you wish to donate to the Athletic Complex Project through the payroll deduction program. You may also designate that your donations go to a specific sport. Donations may be spread out for up to four years.

Your donations go to improve facilities and athletic programs for our students.

Your participation is appreciated.

BIRTHDAYS IN OCTOBER

Oct 1	Phyllis Donahoe
Oct 1	Brett Oakes
Oct 3	Tina Winebrenner
Oct 7	Kim Evans
Oct 7	Tim Tackett
Oct 7	Sabrina Shonkwile
Oct 8	Rita Trapp
Oct 13	Tim Allen
Oct 15	Carmen Hull
Oct 18	Cheryl Rinehart
Oct 19	Carolyn Walker
Oct 22	Glenn Franke
Oct 24	Sharman Farmer
Oct 27	Becky Butcher
Oct 30	Rosie Cox
Oct 31	Julie Shonkwiler



GET WELL WISHES

Francine Hall



CONDOLENCES

Our heartfelt sympathy to Shirley Ratliff in the passing of her sister, Frieda Davis.

Also condolences to Cindy Adkins in the passing of her father, James Pinson.

